
 

CLINIC 

 Established in 1976 

 Over 25,000 patients annually 

 7-7-7 program 

 Single-sponsored residency 

 > 3,000 well child visits annually 

 Underserved patient population 

 FQHC Affiliated 

 Level II PCMH 

FACULTY 

 Diverse interests include 
underserved medicine, OB, 
substance abuse, research, and 
mental health 

 Strong mentoring, teaching, and 
social relationships with residents 

 Extensive experience with urban 
and rural communities 

 High faculty : resident ratio 

HOSPITAL 

 Only residency program at 
a community hospital 

 Level III NICU 

 Level III Trauma Center 

 Residents teach students 
from 2 medical schools 

  

SPECIALIZED MAJORS 

 Rural 

 Hospitalist 

 ER 

 Sports Medicine 

 Academic Medicine 

 Advanced OB / Women’s Health 

 Geriatrics 

 Addiction Medicine 

WEBSITE 
www.uhfmr.org 
PROGRAM DIRECTOR 
George Fritch, MD 
 

CURRICULUM 

 High volume inpatient medicine 
service, including open ICU, and 
ER 

 High volume OB  

 High volume inpatient pediatrics  

 Structured, protected didactic 
time 

 Interprofessional education 
with mental health and PharmD 
faculty 

 Procedural training includes 
central lines, chest tubes, 
midlines, colposcopy, 
musculoskeletal and OB 
ultrasound, vasectomy, skin 
procedures, and joint injections 

 Point of Care Ultrasound 

 Addiction medicine curriculum 

 Formal, structured support for 
research and scholarly activities 

 

RESIDENT LIFE 

 Resident retreat 

 Signing bonus 

 Paid health insurance 

 Annual CME Allowance 

 Laptop computer 

 Monthly phone subsidy 

 All meals provided while on 
duty 

 Simulation Center 

 Structured board review study 
sessions and materials 

 Education Specialist onsite 

 Quality improvement projects 

 Community engagement 
opportunities 

Contact Us 

Kristin Busenbark  

Residency Coordinator  

(812) 478-4183 

knbusenbark@uhhg.org 

Professional Office Bldg.  

2nd Floor 

1530 North 7th Street 

Terre Haute, IN 47807 

 

SPECIALTY CLINICS 

 Procedure 

 GYN / Colposcopy 

 Memory/Aging 

 Addictions 


